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 LOCKDOWN EDITION     
 

IMPORTANT INFO 
 
Young and Boorowa Parish Offices are unattended during 
this lockdown. Both offices are still contactable by phone 
or email (as above). 
 

Urgent matters should be directed as below: 
 

1st point of contact – Fr Jiss – 0469 360 406 
2nd point of contact – Deacon Patrick – 0429 463 583 
 
 

MASS ONLINE 
-Live Stream Mass St. Christopher’s Cathedral 

Monday – Saturday 12.15pm Sunday 11am 

https://www.catholicvoice.org.au/mass-online/ 
 
-Pray the Rosary 

Wednesday and Friday at 4-00 pm sharp 

(Archbishop Christopher will lead us in the Glorious 

Mysteries) 

ZOOM DETAILS: Simply click on the link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85022458332?pwd=MDZ4ODFh
NjIvdnpFd21aVDQzWnAydz09 
 

Alternatively, enter in the details below after opening the 

Zoom app 

Meeting ID: 850 2245 8332 

Passcode: 543675 

 

A guy spots a sign outside a house that reads 

“talking dog for sale”. Intrigued, he walks in. 

 

“So what have you done with your life?” he asks the 

dog. 

 

“I’ve led a very full life,” says the dog. “I lived in 

the Alps rescuing avalanche victims. Then I served 

my country in Iraq. And now I spend my days 

reading to the residents of a retirement home”. 

 

The guy is flabbergasted. He asks the dog’s owner, 

“Why on earth would you want to get rid of an 

incredible dog like that?” 

 

The owner says, “Because he is a liar! He never did 

anything like that!” 

 

DIRECT CREDIT 

1st COLLECTION: 

Goes to supporting the priests & retired priests 

Account Name: CentralPresbyterFund 

BSB:  062-786 

Bank Account:  000029248 

2nd COLLECTION: 

Pays for costs for running the Parish 

WEEKLY PLANNED GIVING Tax Receipts 

Reference:  PARISH “SURNAME” 

BSB 062786 A/c 14844 – 

Please add name & add envelope number. 

It is very important that individuals put the Reference 

information in, that way money can be allocated correctly - 

forms are available at the back of the Church in the folder. 

 

Archdiocesan Protocols  COVID-19  

Effective Saturday 5pm 14 August 2021 to Saturday 

5pm 21 August 2021  

 

1. Parish Offices are closed.  

2. Churches and chapels are closed.  

3. Public Masses and other Public Liturgies are not to 

be celebrated. However: Funerals (10 people only, not 

including ministers) are permitted. Weddings (5 people 

only, couple, minister, two witnesses) are permitted.  

4. Holy Communion can be taken to the sick.  

5. Anointing of the Sick can be celebrated.  

6. Visitation to hospitals by priests should be minimal 

(rely on designated hospital chaplains where possible).  

7. Face Masks are mandatory.  

 

Vicar General  

Father Anthony Percy  

14 August 2021 

 
 

15 - October  “Volunteer with the Salesians of Don 
Bosco” 
We are seeking long term (6-12 month) volunteers for 
January 2022 to work with young people in our 
Salesian communities in Australia. When it is possible 
and safe to do so, we will also recommence sending 
volunteers to Samoa, Cambodia, Timor Leste & the 
Solomon Islands. Applications close October 30th, 
2021. Enquire today: www.cagliero.org.au.  
 
8-9 – October (6:30 pm)  “Virtual Catholic 
Women’s Summit”  
The Catholic Women's Summit, hosted by The Genius 
Project , with an amazing lineup of guest speakers will 
be available over two days.  
 
Register at https://cf.geniusproject.co/2021-virtual-
registration. For more information contact Karen 
0499877844  
 
19 – October “The Marriage Course”  
Whether you’ve been married for 6 months or 40 
years, in a good place or struggling, The Marriage 
Course offers practical support and ideas to 
strengthen your marriage in a fun-pact format.  
 
Cost is $70. Watch the course trailer 
https://bit.ly/TMCvid or for more info and to register 
visit https://bit.ly/TMCRegister Contact 
steph.ransom@cg.org.au 
 

 

Lockdown Challenge #1 
A Random Act of kindness 

Some ideas to get you started. 
-Create a card for a resident at Burrowa House to let 

them know we are thinking of them. 
-Do someone else’s chores without asking them i.e. take 

their bin out. 
- Deliver some essential items to an elderly neighbour. 

- Write a letter to a friend or relative. 
 
 
 

OTHER NEWS 
The Church will now be sending out communications 
out via SMS. Please note: the number sending the 
SMS is automatically generated, and may change 
from time to time. Should you not want to receive SMS 
please email boorowa@cg.org.au  

 

 

 

Season of Creation 
Christian churches around the world are currently 

celebrating the annual Season of Creation which runs 

from 1 September through to 4 October - the feast of St 

Francis of Assisi, the patron saint of ecology.  

 

Pope Francis has invited all Catholics to take part: “to 

renew their faith in the God of creation and join in 

prayer and work for the care of our common home.”  

Further information can be found at:   
https://www.care4ourcommonhome.org/home 

https://seasonofcreation.org/ 

The First Assembly of the Plenary Council 
begins next weekend. 

During the first General Assembly of the Fifth Plenary 

Council of Australia, key moments will be live-

streamed between October 3 and 10, including; 

 Daily Masses, 

 Morning prayer for Plenary Council members, 

and 

 Sharing the fruits of discernment. 

The Opening Mass will be live-streamed from 2.00 pm 

AEST 3 October. Visit  
https://plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/assembly-1/ 

for a calendar of live streams during the Assembly. 

 
 

CATHOLIC PARISHES BOOROWA/BINALONG-GALONG  
(Frogmore, Hovell’s Creek, Kangiara, Murringo, Reids Flat, Rugby & Rye Park) 

 - Part of the Young Mission 
69-71 Queen Street (Church) PO Box 30, BOOROWA 2586 

Office hours: Wednesday-Friday 9am -12pm 
Telephone:  0438 753 030   e-mail: boorowa@cg.org.au    Website – www.cg.org.au/boorowa 

Fr Jiss Sunny – Administrator   &   Fr Yoseph Neonbasu  – Assistant Priest - Young Phone 6382 2222 

First point of contact Deacon Patrick Whale Mob: 0429 463 583 A/H: 63851594 

https://www.catholicvoice.org.au/mass-online/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85022458332?pwd=MDZ4ODFhNjIvdnpFd21aVDQzWnAydz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85022458332?pwd=MDZ4ODFhNjIvdnpFd21aVDQzWnAydz09
mailto:steph.ransom@cg.org.au
mailto:boorowa@cg.org.au
https://www.care4ourcommonhome.org/home
https://seasonofcreation.org/
https://plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/assembly-1/
mailto:boorowa@cg.org.au
http://www.cg.org.au/boorowa

